

Beech Class Newsletter



Friday 14th February 2025





Highlights of the Week:







Another great week, with more investigating colour and different ways to mix it, as well as looking at Holi - the festival of colour! We have also had some amazing PE sessions this half term - climbing and jumping while listening to instructions and staying safe!

This week we have been thinking about -

- Using different methods of communication.
- Answering questions on a set theme.
- Sorting objects that are heavy or light.
- Recognising numerals and saying number names.





Head Teacher Awards Rosie S for fantastic use of scientific language communication board!

Penelope for brilliant using pipettes to mix colours! **Helpful Award:**

Orlando for helping get the lunchboxes ready at lunchtime.













Messages:

- Please can we have all kits and weather clothing returned home, sent back into school after the holiday.
- We will see you back at school on Monday 24th February!
- Your child's new IEP and copies of their previous IEPs should have been sent home, if you have not received this please let us know.
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk

Wishing you all an amazing half term holiday!